
Performance Shagya- Arabian Registry  
BOD Meeting  
May 21, 2020 
Members present: Linda Rudolphi, Nicole Mauser-Storer, Holly Hadddenham, 
Coleen Scott, Anke Brander, and Jen Allen Teske 
 
 5:08pm meeting called to order.  
 
Secretary’s report- Review of minutes from last meeting. Anke motions, Linda 
Seconded, to approve minutes with change to title to include “annual meeting” 
motion carries.  
 
Treasurers’ report - Sent by email from Marty. The balance in US Bank is 
$7,058.79. Coleen moves, seconded by Linda to approve the report as given. 
Motion carries.  
 
Registrar report- Linda reported that ISG is still planning on a meeting but Linda 
will not be going due to Covid. She gives information on new guidelines for 
testing. PShR already uses a system that will fit in the guidelines.  
 
AHA/Distance Nationals- We will hold ordering trophies until at least June to see 
if the event will be held as many national events are being canceled.   
 
Annual awards - There may not even be enough shows and rides held to meet 
criteria for the year.  Discussion on ideas for virtual competitions this year and 
what next might look like. Ideas were for judged classes or in hand trail with 
obstacles that are easy to set up and video submission.  
  
Member survey- we might want to wait for better timing before we send a survey 
out. We will table for fall and get it ready to send out in the new year.  
 
Advertising – We need to create PshR generic advertising to be used in magazines 
and such on the fly.   
 
Breed Registries- Linda said that we need to contact other breed registries to let 
them know more about Shagya’s. Maybe put together a brochure about Shagya 
influence on other breeds to give to other registries. Anke and Linda will look into 
influential horses.  



 
New horse spotlights- Nicole has received one new one and is working on a piece 
about a trip that she took. More ideas for the website and facebook; Virtual farm 
tours, Horse trick videos, your horse as a model photo contest- for a calendar.   
 
Committees- it was in agreement that the jobs need to be defined better.  The 
members are currently not competing in many of the areas that are listed. This 
will be ongoing discussion.  
 
Next meeting will be held in the last part of June  
 
600pm Meeting adjourned  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


